
 

 

 

SoLAR Pakistan, in collaboration with Dr. Andrew Bell from the Department of Earth and 

Environment, Boston University, pre-tested choice experiment questionnaires with farmers in 

Rahim Yar Khan  

From August 9 to 14, 2022, a five-member team from IWMI Pakistan, in collaboration with Dr. Andrew 

Bell from the Department of Earth and Environment, Boston University, visited two tehsils of the 

Rahim Yar Khan district to pretest ODK-based choice experiment questionnaires. Twenty-four farmers 

were contacted during the pre-tests. The researchers will modify the questionnaires for the final surveys 

based on the responses to the pretested questionnaires. An off-farm pretesting session with the framers 

was conducted on the Khwaja Fareed University of Engineering and Information Technology 

(KFUEIT) premises on August 13, 2022.  

 
Credit: IWMI SoLAR-Pakistan. 

 


